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Project Renaissance was officially launched on 3 January


2023 with a wall breaking ceremony to commemorate Mount


Elizabeth’s first major refurbishment since 1979. It was


symbolically held at the former UOB site as it is one of the


first areas where major works would commence at. 
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As Dr Teoh Tiong Ann (Chairman, Medical


Advisory Board) shared in his speech, the


Mount Elizabeth Community is breaking


down walls for a new frontier. He urged


all doctors to be patient with the


inconveniences it may cause. 

Dr Cheong Tuck Hong also shared his


experiences with his predecessor Dr


T.Ravintharan when they were MCST


Council Chairmen. He spoke about the


legacies and our doctors' achievements


and why Mount Elizabeth remains a


renowned institution today.

Renaissance Phasing plan•

P. 6



The hospital’s public facing areas will be refreshed and repurposed. To maximise


space usage, layouts will be reconfigured and both clinical services as well as


retail shops will be relocated. 

 

4. Create a distinct outpatient cluster at the medical centre (e.g. the phlebotomy


and health screening centres co-locating at the former UOB site with a new


adjacent VIP lounge)

5. Segregate our Radiology services into inpatient and 

outpatient clusters and build a new Radiology 

unit (16,778sf) at Level 2

6. Double the size of our Endoscopy unit by re-locating

it to Block C

7. Relocate some ambulatory services to a new 9,160sf space at Heeren

8. Expand the Administration office footprint at Tong by another 5,339sf

9. Certify the hospital as Green Mark Platinum

Refreshing layout for improved facilities

Key highlights at the Wall-Breaking Ceremony




1. Improve patient accessibility


with a “10 steps to outpatient, 10


steps to hospital and 10 steps to


Emergency” planning framework

2. Improve operational workflows


with segregated public and


services corridors including having


new connecting bridges

3. Increase our single-bed capacity


by 50%



News coverage on Renaissance was reported via The Straits Times, Lianhe


Zaobao, Berita Harian, Tamil Murasu, The Edge Singapore, 8 World and Radio


Channels such as One FM 91.3, Money FM, Capital 95.8 FM, Love 97.2, Class 95,


Yes 93.3 FM, UFM 100.3, Kiss 92, Jia 88.3 FM, Hao FM 96.3.

M E D I A  C O V E R A G E



Carpark plans.

Macro renovation plan.

Update on Tong Building expansion. 

This is a massive project that would redefine the Mount Elizabeth experience,


to continue providing top-notch care to our patients. With this, Mount


Elizabeth’s footprint will also increase from the current 654,548sf to


686,399sf including new spaces outside the facility.

A total investment of S$350 million is committed towards this historical


multi-year project.

For this edition of Renaissance, I will provide a broad update of plans for 

Q1 of 2023. This will be followed by various targeted communications to


address mitigation plans and advice on temporary measures

Q1 2023 Broad Updates:

1.

2.

3.

Mr Yong Yih Ming

Chief Executive Officer

Mount Elizabeth Hospital



E N H A N C E D  C A R P A R K  P L A N S

Paragon Shopping Centre

Lucky Plaza

York Hotel and 

22 Bideford Road

Level 2 carpark, outside of our A&E is closed temporarily, with effect from 

15 January 2023 until Q3 year 2025. This area will be converted into a


operational site for clinical & non-Clinical usage such as A&E isolation area, site


office, Laundry staging area and etc.  

The following measures have been put in place to mitigate the disruptions:

1.Increased valet support

We have increased our number of valets to allow for a more efficient utilization


of our remaining carpark lots. Complimentary valet service privileges for all


accredited doctors will continue to be available at the Basement carpark.


Additional valets will also be stationed at the multistory carpark to allow for


valet parking of vehicles.

The valet service will be operational between:

a)     Mondays to Fridays, 8am to 6pm and

b)     Saturdays from 8am to 1pm

There will be no valet service on Sundays & Public Holidays.

2.Extended operating hours of Limousine Service

The Hospital has extended the operating hours of our Limousine Services. We


strongly encourage our doctors to carpool for their commute between our


Hospitals.

3.Complimentary shuttle bus service

Our Shuttle Bus Services will continue to be available to all doctors, staff and


patients travelling between Mount Elizabeth, Mount Elizabeth Novena &


Gleneagles Hospitals.

4.Alternative parking

 You may also choose to park your vehicle at the carparks located around the


Hospital. These include:

Self-parking will continue to be available at Levels B1, 1A, 1B and at our


multistorey carpark.

 

5.Complimentary parking coupons

Due to the finite parking lots available, we will only be issuing complimentary


parking coupons to IHH-accredited doctors’ registered vehicles on a case-by-


case basis.

Temporary Closure of L2 Carpark (outside A&E Dept)



PROJECT RENAISSANCE PHASING PLAN

Renaissance has begun to roll out its renovation work. The renovation will take place in


phases; here's first phase from January 2023 - June 2023. 



Relocating Mount Elizabeth Hospital's 300

back-of-house support staff to adjacent


building - Tong Building, which is within the

proximity of the hospital. 

M O U N T  E L I Z A B E T H  @ T O N G  ( A D M I N I S T R A T I O N  O F F I C E )

MOUNT ELIZABETH CAMPUS 


